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Other than there was some initial information that this business was allowing customers to 
bring their own alcohol in and consuming it there, there has been no other issues. We did have 
officers go out and contact them ref. that initial issue and they were very understanding and 
apparently unaware about the city ordinance. The City Attorney also sent them a letter.  
I am unaware if they have contacted the district since then ref. this alcohol license app. 

 


